
INVITATION FOR BID (IFB) 
UTAH TRANSIT AUTHORITY 

 
IFB #22-03640 

 
 

The UTAH TRANSIT AUTHORITY (UTA) is requesting bids (IFB) from retailers to provide 
up to 2,800 Holiday grocery gift cards to their employees with a value of $150/each. The retailer 
that provides the greatest discounted rate and meets the minimum qualifications listed below. 

MINIMUM QUALIFICATIONS: 

Retailer must have grocery store locations within the Weber, Davis, Salt Lake, and Utah county 
limits. Retailer must be considered a general grocer that sells all types of groceries. Specialized 
grocers that only sell certain types of groceries (all natural, organic, etc…) will not be 
considered. UTA reserves the right to determine what is considered a specialized grocer. 

The bids are due Wednesday, October 12, 2022, by 2:00 pm. 
 
Please email Chad Gonzales at cgonzales@rideuta.com to request a copy of the Invitation for Bid 
(IFB). 
 
The retailer selected will be required to comply with all applicable Federal and State laws, 
regulations and certifications, and equal employment opportunity laws and regulations. UTA, in 
accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended and will not discriminate 
against any interested firm or person on the basis of race, color, sex, age or national origin in the 
review of qualifications or contract award. 
 

 
Utah Transit Authority 

Chad Gonzales 
669 West 200 South 

Salt Lake City, Utah 84101 
 

mailto:cgonzales@rideuta.com

